Support Historic Barrytown Property - We Need At Least \$1.2 Million

Roland Platt and Denthew Learey May 30, 2023

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Happy Memorial Day! I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I don't really know where to begin, other than saying thank you. I am extremely grateful for all the support whether it was signing the petition or sending me or BCSF, messages of encouragement. There has been a lot of effort in the past several months to develop a comprehensive plan on how we could take responsibility over the Barrytown property. And by sharing these plans, we have been able to successfully postpone the sale of the property several times, which has been amazing. However, the time has come, when the UTS board will have to meet and make a final decision on which way to go this Friday June 2nd.

The reality is that the Barrytown property has been a financial burden on UTS for over a decade, and they no longer have a use for the property. It would be in their best interest to sell the property to secure funding for their ongoing educational programs in NYC. And for HSA, it would be a substantial risk to take responsibility over the property, especially given its current financial crisis.

Although we gathered a solid property management team that is willing to work on this project, we need financial support to cover the deficit over the next year and a half before breaking even and making the property sustainable. So that the UTS board and HSA see this management team as a viable option. We also need to have extra funds available to take on any sudden capital improvement projects that may occur given the old age of the building. For this, we need at least \$1.2M.

That is why we are turning to you, our community, our supporters, and our friends. We believe in the power of collective action, in the ability of a group of passionate individuals to come together and achieve the seemingly impossible. Today, we ask you to make a pledge - a contribution that you are willing to put down to not only support the Barrytown property but also symbolize your commitment to preserving the essence of our community.

No amount is too small, and every dollar counts. For those planning on attending this year's Blessed Culture Sports Festival, if we can keep the property, you can use your BCSF registration fees as part of fulfilling your pledge.

Please, consider this heartfelt plea. Join us in this last-ditch effort to save the Barrytown property. For those who are not attending this is a chance to support the future generation for attending events at the Barrytown Property. If in the end the property does get sold, you will not be asked to uphold your pledge. However if the decision is made to keep the property we do need to know when you will be donating the amount you pledged.

To make your pledge please fill out this form: docs.google,com/.../1FAIpQLSep2vlSP1Wig0.../viewform

Or if for some reason it doesn't work contact our dedicated team at infobcsf@gmail.com or I am also available to answer you can directly send us your pledge or if you have any questions and if needed any additional details about the impact your donation will have. The goal is to raise \$1.2 million, any pledge amount will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you from the depths of my and our hearts for your unwavering support, for your belief in the power of community, and for your commitment to keeping the spirit of the Barrytown property alive.

Together, we can make a difference.

With deepest gratitude,

Roland Platt

Director Generation Peace Academy

Denthew Learey

Director Blessed Culture and Sports Festival



My Pledge for the Barrytown Property

This is the form to make your pledge; The amount you plan on donating so that we can keep track of how much we can gather. Once you fill out this form, and the UTS board decides to go with us and not sell the property we will follow up with you to fulfill your pledge.

The goal is to get \$1.2 M or more in pledges by Friday. The more participation, the better. And if we can keep the property, you can use your BCSF registration fees as part of fulfilling your pledge.

Thank you from the depths of my and our hearts for your unwavering support, for your belief in the power of community, and for your commitment to keeping the spirit of the Barrytown property alive. Together, we can make a difference.

With Deepest gratitude,

Roland Platt, Director, Generation Peace Academy

Denthew Learey, Director, Blessed Culture Sports Festival



* Indicates required question

Email *
Record as the email to be included with my response
Full Name *
Your answer
Phone Number *
Your answer
How much are you willing to donate by the end of this year in order to keep the Barrytown property? If we can't keep the property, we won't be collecting.
Your answer

Submit Clear form

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

Google Forms